


This year we will be fundraising for Ripple Africa, a charity based in Malawi.

Their aim is to try and empower communities so that they can achieve a 
sustainable future.

Ripple Africa’s belief is “Providing a hand UP and not a hand out” – this 
means that they help the local people to overcome the challenges they face 
by responding to the needs of the community.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xwmyCV98A3E


Over the years Ripple Africa has 
developed its environmental projects. 

These are: 

• Fish Conservation
• Tree Planting
• Fuel-Efficient Cookstoves
• Orange-fleshed Sweet Potato Farming 
• Forest Conservation

As a result of deforestation in Malawi, 
their first environmental project was 
community tree planting which continues 
to be a very successful project with about 
two million trees planted each year!



To improve local education in Malawi, they also run eight pre-schools, 
support six primary schools and a secondary school. 

This year, we are going to be ‘twinned’ with Matete 1 Pre-school which is 
very exciting!

This means that over the year, we are going to:

• Fundraise money that will go towards the running cost of the pre-
school for the entire year

• Receive photographs and information from Matete 1
• Make fun and educational displays and send pictures to Matete 1
• Compare FHJS with Matete 1
• Receive letters from Matete 1










